
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 25 By Councillor McLellan for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 20 September 2018  

  Seafield Recycling Centre 

Question (1) To provide an assessment of the new traffic system at the 

Seafield recycling centre. 

Answer (1)  

 (2) To detail the monitoring and evaluation arrangements for the 

new system. 

 (2)  

 (3) To reassure Craigentinny residents using the centre that the 

new arrangements will be reviewed in light of the 

considerable inconvenience they are now being caused. 

 (3)  
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